
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Haywood County Schools – Riverbend Elementary School Closed Tuesday, September 12, 
2017 
Haywood County, North Carolina – September 12, 2017 
 
Riverbend Elementary is closed for Tuesday, September 12, 2017.  This morning as school was 
preparing to open, school officials discovered the school did not have water.  After school officials 
conferred with water district officials, it was determined that there was a water line break near 
the school.   
 
This closing only impacts Riverbend Elementary School.  All other schools will operate on a Two 
Hour Delay schedule.  The school will notify Riverbend parents and students about provisions for 
making up the missed school time after the water line is repaired.  
 
Haywood County Schools 
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Contact:   Dr. Bill Nolte, Associate Superintendent 
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